Education Carmen Fariña, Chancellor ,718) 741-5852 • Fax: (718) 741-7098

)ne Fordham Plaza • 8th Floor • Room 835 • Bronx • NY • 10458

October 30, 2015

Dear P.S. 24 Families.

The purpose of this communication is to inform you that Dr. Donna Connelly has decided to retire effective November 1, 2015. I would like to take the time to thank Dr. Connelly for her years of commitment to the P.S.24 community. Dr. Connelly has served the students well, has been a strong instructional leader and ensured that P.S. 24 continued to grow as a school of excellence. I am sure you join me in wishing Dr. Connelly the very best in all her future endeavors as she moves to a new phase in her life.

As we move forward in our thoughtful search for a new principal, I have placed Ms. Andrea Feldman in charge of the school. During this transition period, I am certain you will lend your full support to Ms. Feldman. Please know that I will be in communication with the PA Presidents and key members of the School Leadership Team in supporting their search for a highly qualified candidate for the position of Principal of the Spuyten Duyvil School.

Thank you in advance for you time, attention and cooperation.

Sincerely.

Melodie Mashel

Community Superintendent, District Ten

Melodie Maskel

One Fordham Plaza #835

Bronx, New York 10458

Tel#718 741 5852

Fax# 718 741 7098

Education

)ne Fordham Plaza • 8th Floor • Room 835 • Bronx • NY • 10458 Carmen Fariña, Chancellor ,718) 741-5852 • Fax: (718) 741-7098

October 30, 2015

Dear P.S. 24 Staff,

The purpose of this communication is to share with you that Dr. Donna Connelly has decided to retire effective November 1, 2015. I would like to take the time to thank Dr. Connelly for her years of commitment to the P.S.24 community. Dr. Connelly has served the students well, has been a strong instructional leader and ensured that P.S. 24 continued to grow as a school of excellence. I am sure you join me in wishing Dr. Connelly the very best in all her future endeavors as she moves to a new phase in her life.

As we move forward in our thoughtful search for a new principal, I have placed Ms. Andrea Feldman in charge of the school. During this transition period, I am certain you will lend your full support to Ms. Feldman. Please know that I will be in communication with the PA Presidents, UFT Chapter leader, and key members of the School Leadership Team in supporting the search for a highly qualified candidate for the position of Principal of the Spuyten Duyvil School.

Thank you in advance for you time, attention and cooperation.

Sincerely,

Melodic Mashel

Community Superintendent, District Ten

One Fordham Plaza #835

Bronx, New York 10458

Tel#718 741 5852

Fax# 718 741 7098